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Barefoot Counseling, LLC is in the process of becoming an in-network provider for all LA Medicaid providers. Currently 

Aetna and United Healthcare are accepted. Applications are in the process for LA Medicaid, LA Healthcare Connections, 

and Healthy Blue. 

Medicare does not allow for services from a Licensed Addiction Counselor, a National Board-Certified Counselor or 

Licensed Professional Counselor. They will only pay for services provided by a Licensed Social Worker, or Psychologist. 

Therefore, BFC provides services for all Medicare clients for $20.00 or they can choose to use the sliding scale.  

 


